
Dear Nursery, 

A short newsletter to let you all know how 

wonderfully proud I am of you all, as you keep 

trying and persevering with the challenges. 

Please look through all the challenges so far 

including the Birches Easter activity card.  Please 

send photos for our Easter collage.  

Your Lego models for the challenges have been 

superb. Please continue and show that you are 

‘have a go gorillas’ and ‘persevering parrots’.  They 

are now becoming trickier challenges, but do not 

give up now. We have come this far!! 

Good Friday- day 17 

Saturday- day 18 

Easter Sunday - day 19 

It would be lovely if Nursery could attempt some of 

the challenges for days 9-15 too as we have limited 

models completed. Have lots of fun and let your 

imagination run wild!!! 

More challenges are on the way so please stay 

connected with your emails and photos. They 

really do brighten up my day. 

Wishing you all a safe Easter with your loved ones.  

Mrs Mogey 

 


